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Itôs the most wonderful time of the year! CHRISTMAS! For more than 16 years 

now Amarillo Wesley Community Center has partnered with the  Amarillo 

Christmas Coalition Project and the Marine Toys for Tots Foundation to bring 

Christmas presents to families in need. Fifty families representing more than 130 

children will be picking up their Christmas presents soon. We are glad that with 

the help of the Amarillo community we are able to bring joy and smiles to chil-

dren.  

Thank you to Dixie Surratt, St. Paul United Methodist Church/Members, Polk 

Street United Methodist Church, Friona Methodist Church, Potter County Com-

missioner Mercy Murguia, Living Water Ministries, Sonlight Searchers Sunday 

School Class, Sandy Rascon, Eduardo Godoy, Teddy and Sharon White, Ed-

mund Johnston, Eddie De Santiago, Brittany Ortiz, and Allie Harmon from the 

Downtown Senior Citizens Center for your additional Christmas presents.  Also, 

a big thank you to Joleta Keeter from Polk Street United Methodist Womenôs 

group for bringing Mr. and Mrs. Claus to the Center on Friday, December 6th.  

Have a holly jolly Christmas and a Happy New Year! 



P A G E  2  A letter from the Executive Director 

Dear Friends and Supporters of Amarillo Wesley Community Center, 

 

Time flies when youôre having fun! This pretty much sums up my first year as Executive 

Director. It has been a great pleasure to be part of such an awesome organization. Every 

day I get the opportunity to meet families, children, and volunteers, this quickly reminds 

me how much I love my job. Thank you to the  

Wesley Staff who is a  ñPower House,ò  

Board of Directors, Foundation Members,  

Investors, Volunteers, the United Methodist  

Churchôs/Women, supporters and families  

served  through the Center. You inspire us to do our mission work every day.  

Thank you to Dixie Surratt, Belinda Taylor, Isabel Ramon, J.E. Sauseda, Daniel 

Martinez, Rev. Jerry Raab, Rev. Danny Sanders and John Salazar for giving me  

this opportunity. I am forever grateful.  

                                                             With deep appreciation, 

                                                                         Liz Rascon 

Nancy Piercy, Sherrie Burns, UMW  

National President Yvette Richards, Me,  

Pam Zwickey & former E.D. Belinda Taylor. 


